
Michael Sheedy 

19 Cabernet Street 
Muswellbrook NSW 2333 

Attention - Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 
PO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to formally lodge my support in relation to the Martins Creek 
Quarry Expansion Project as proposed by Daracon Group (SSD 6612). 

I work for Daracon Group as a Stemming Truck Driver and the aggregate 
that we supply to the local Hunter Valley mines is heavily reliant on Martins 
Creek Quarry. 

The Quarry is one of  only three hard rock suppliers in the region and many 
industries within the Hunter Valley (not only mining) relay on the quality 
product available from Martins Creek Quarry. 

I support the Martins Creek Quarry proposed expansion project. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Best regards, 

Michael Sheed 


